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Building Inspections - 113 Winter St

From: Seth White <whitesethO4@gmail.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/27/2015 12:41 PM

Subject: 113 Winter St

Attachments: 113 Winter Permit.pdf; 113 Permit App.jpeg

To Whom it May Concern:

Tam-attaching elevations'and framing details for a permit to renovate at 113 Winter
Street.

L'am still ironing out window details with Historic Preservation, and as such do not have
a window schedule included (yet). Likewise my meeting with the HP Board has dictated
changes to the interior (no new floor plans yet). I am submitting what I have to date
because the sill plates at the back of the rear unit are totally, completely rotten, and I need
a permit to get rolling on that aspect as soon as possible.

Also, am I correct in understanding that the HP Board fee ($100) will partly cover the
cost of the permit?

If you have any questions please email or call me at 317-0825.

Thank You,

Seth White
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